
June-
Bwenty-first

1931.

Ca,. tain : tuort C. Bat©» 
Secretary, Board of Visitors, 
~:oyal Military College,
Dept, of îilltia Sc Defence, 
0ÏTA A.

Dear Sir:-

I heg to acknowledge receipt of your 
letter of June 17th enclosing suggested report of 
the Board of Visitors for the year 1921.

Î would suggest that this Report he 
sent to each one of the Visitors with a request that 
they he asked to make any suggestions which they think 
should he embodied in the report. I am leaving for 
ingland in the morning and I have not had time to go 

into the matter of thio re ort as : wish. 1 hope 
that the Department can allow it to stand until I 
return,_the first week in September.

I am sorrg to ask this, hut I have 
had so much to do that I have not had the time to 
give to this matter that I would like.

fours faithfully,


